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What’s been happening with the Palm Springs HOG chapter? 

 

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR ’S VIEW 

 

 
Where the Heck did the A.D.   
disappear to for the Summer 

After we left the desert, Sue and I enjoyed a wonderful three week trip to Italy in June. It included lots of sightsee-
ing, a one week cruise and best of all we rented a brand new Ultra and toured all of the Tuscany wine/olive country 
for three days. Freewheeling on country roads with no GPS, map or reservations. It was FANTASTIC and the country-
side was magnificent.  

After a brief 3 week rest at home in St. Albert Alberta, we flew back to the desert, picked up our” 03” Ultra and 
headed out with our friends Joe and Suzanne and headed to the coast then travelling up the coast through northern 
California, Oregon, where John and Kathy W. met us and on into Washington to their home in Bellingham.  Being the 
perfect hosts they are, they toured us all over Washington State and we even hooked up with Butch and Marilynn T. 
for lunch and a ride.  After 3 days in Washington State, Joe and Suzanne headed east and it was our turn to play tour 
guide/host as we guided John and Kathy through the beautiful Okanagan Valley in south central British Columbia 
then up into Banff, Canmore and Jasper Alberta in the heart of the magnificent Canadian Rockies. From there it was 
on to our home in Alberta for balance of summer.  

We are glad to be back in the desert for the winter and look forward to a busy year with all our P.S.H.O.G. chapter 
friends.  

Craig Woollven 

Assistant Director 



RAISED OVER $17,000 FOR THE IRON HORSE MARINES FOUNDATION (WOUNDED WARRIOR 29 PALMS MARINE BASE) 

Run For The Troops 2013 



California State HOG Rally 

September 12-15, 2013 

 

 

 

Eight members of the PS HOG attended the  California State HOG Rally in San Diego.  There was plenty to see and do.  Riders that 

visited each of the Harley dealers in the area collected a strip to add to their rally patch.  The food and entertainment was excellent 
every night. The 2014 Rally is going to be a rolling rally.  Check www.castatehogrally.com and CA State HOG Rally on Facebook for 

details.   

De Luz /Diamond Lake Ride 

Sept. 28, 2013 

Loma Linda HOG  

Veterans Ride 

We arrived at the dealership 
with absolutely perfect 
weather with no 
wind!  Chuck and Heidi were 
on their Honeymoon 
ride .   Once we arrived at 
Loma Linda HOG and regis-
tered we took off as one 
large group for the poker 
run.  Linda Davis was 
the navigator with Kurt tak-
ing directions.  Only one 
mistake was made by trans-
posing mileage.  (Can't be 
perfect). We rode up 
through San Timoteo Cyn to 
Belts and Buckles for our 
first stop and then up 
through to Glen Oaks for the 
next stop.  Weather was 

perfect and riding at a leisure pace through the countryside. At the event, Joe Gonza-
les won low hand. CONGRATULATION JOE !  Linda Davis won a raffle prize riding 
up in a WWII fighter plane ( we expect pictures ) and  a bunch of gift cards. We had 
some lucky members.  At the end of the event, the chapter challenge results were an-
nounced.   We missed winning by one member!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  We had 23 mem-
bers that signed up.  We are a small chapter and we showed up large. 

November 2—Sunrise Hwy Ride 

November 11—Veterans Day Ride to Patton Museum 

November 16—Chapter Meeting 

December 6—End of Year Celebration 

December 21—Chapter Meeting 

January 1, 2014—New Year Polar Bear Ride 

Please see the  calendar at http://pshog.org/ for details. 

Upcoming Events 

Wow, a perfect day riding with the weather.  Picked 

up our friends from Hemet and had lunch at Rosa 
Tortilla Factory-Guacamole & Hot Sauce.  Then we 

rode thru Del Luz overhand trees and dry water 

crossings!  Diamond lake overlook was closed, 
however the ride back thru Anza with ice cream top 

the day off !!!! 



Law Tigers -- Nationwide Motorcycle Accident Lawyers 
Law Tigers is a professional association of motorcycle injury lawyers who help riders every day. Our association of motorcycle accident 

attorneys consists of a skilled group of personal injury lawyers whose mission is to support and promote the well being of motorcyclists. 

Dedicated to rider safety, awareness, and education, we are committed to the riding community. 

While our principal goal is to reduce motorcycle injuries and promote motorcycle safety through education, when accidents do occur, 

the Law Tigers association of motorcycle attorneys is always there for you. Our motorcycle accident lawyers are available for a free of-

fice, hospital, or home consultation. We work on a contingency basis, which means there are no up-front charges to you. Attorneys will 
receive legal fees only when they obtain a favorable motorcycle accident settlement or verdict for you. We are committed to helping our 

fellow motorcycle riders; we watch over our own! With the Law Tigers motorcycle accident lawyers, you never ride alone. 

Find an attorney near you from our network of motorcycle accident lawyers or call Law Tigers, toll-free, at 1-800-529-8443. Our law-

yers are available -- 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 

B e n e f i t s  t o  C a r d  H o l d e r s  
 Toll-Free, 24-Hour Accident Hotline 

 No Recovery, No Fee For Personal Injury Claims 

 $10,000 Hit-and-Run Reward 

 $10,000 Bike Theft Recovery 

 Free Legal Advice for All Motorcycle Matters 

 Free Representation for Motorcycle Damage Claims 

Day started with several members getting up before the crack of dawn to 

send bicyclists participating in the Patriot Ride off in style. 

Members then gathered at 

Palm Springs Harley to 

sell Hamburgers, wa-
ter ,sodas, Sno -cones, and 

t-shirts to hungry and 

thirsty visitors.  It was a 

great success.   

After clean up was com-

plete members headed to 

Downtown Palm Springs 
to take in the American 

Heat Motorcycle rally.   

American Heat  - October  2013 RIDE N DINE—WOODY’s BURGERS 

On Wednesday October 23rd we met at the usual 
spot in Palm Desert and took an enjoyable ride 
down Hwy. 111 into downtown Palm Springs led by 
Scott Scholz, who  also suggested the restaurant.  
We all enjoyed yet another good meal at Woody-s  
Burgers & Beer, which is located in the old Grey-
hound bus terminal.  The evening  was filled with 
good food, good times and good live music.  All in 
all, everyone seemed to have enjoyed themselves 
and gained a couple of pounds once again at a  

PS Hog "Ride-N-Dine".  

http://www.lawtigers.com/page/lawyer-services.php
http://www.lawtigers.com/page/lawyer-services.php
http://www.lawtigers.com/page/motorcycle-injuries.php
http://www.lawtigers.com/page/safe-ride.php
http://www.lawtigers.com/page/verdicts-settlements.php
http://www.lawtigers.com/page/contact.php

